
From: Sue Vopicka <Sue.Vopicka@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2019 8:02:36 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: On Behalf of Commissioner Mark Kelly  
  
Hi Steve! 

  
Per Mark - Pursuant to §2-156-142(d)(12) of the Municipal Code, please be advised that I am reporting 
that, on August 29, 2019, I attended a post-speech reception hosted by the City Club of Chicago, in my 
official City capacity. 

  
  
Sue Vopicka 
Assistant to Commissioner Mark Kelly 
Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events 
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